
UPDATE ON THE BANKING HUB FOR ROYAL WOOTTON BASSETT – 
SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

Progress is being made for a permanent location for the Banking Hub for the town in 
that a location has been identified and processes are underway with permissions 
etc.  However, this still may take some time hence Cash Access, which can offer a 
temporary solution for a venue, is looking for a location in the town where access for 
paying in and taking out cash will be available plus the Banks who are intending to 
be part of the new Hub will also be available on a rotating daily basis. 
 
Further updates hopefully in the next few weeks or so! 
 


